

Canadian Unitarians for Social Justice

A national faith-based organization founded in support of Unitarian values P.O. Box 40011, Ottawa, ON, K1V 0W8

President, Rev. Frances Deverell

president@cusj.org

Imartin@nwac.ca
TEdwards@nwac.ca
Native Women's Association of Canada
February 2, 2012

Dear Lorna Martin and Teresa Edwards,

The Canadian Unitarians for Social Justice support your effort to invite the UN Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination Against Women to come to Canada and conduct in-person interviews and investigations regarding the missing aboriginal women and potential human rights violations and discrimination against aboriginal women in Canada.

We would be happy to have our name put on such an invitation to the UN as a supporter. Let me know if you need my signature or our Logo.

In Faith,

Rev. Frances Deverell President, Canadian Unitarians For Social Justice president@cusj.org 613-747-7584